Karen Talbolt

13306663866

p.1

EXH**IBI**T A

SUMMIT COUNTY, OHIO

13-246

RUSSELL M. PRY, EXECUTIVE

May 7, 2013

Russell M. Pry Executive County of Summit 175 S. Main St. Akron, OH 44308-1308

Dear Mr. Pry:

The Social Services Advisory Board (SSAB) met on April 30, 2013 with a quorum present. The Board reviewed the proposal of the ADM Board to place a renewal levy of 2.95 mills on the ballot in November 2013. The Budget and Levy Review Committee of SSAB presented a motion that SSAB recommend to County Council that the levy be approved for placement on the ballot. The Committee members had met with ADM representatives to discuss the proposal in detail prior to the Committee's recommendation to SSAB.

After discussion, the SSAB approved the motion as presented by the Committee. There were seven abstentions.

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me at 330 810 1905.

Very truly yours,

Laren L. Mutt

Karen L Talbott Board Chair

CC: Patricia Divoky
Elizabeth Bartz
Angela Tucker Cooper

13 MAY -9 AM 6: 05
- BENEFICIAL HATTER